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GSO DISTINGUISHED SERVICE AWARD - DONNA SAMMIS:
(Submitted by Susan Lieberthal)

Donna Sammis, Instructional support specialist in Interlibrary Loan has been awarded the 
Graduate Student Organization Distinguished Service Award for 2007-08.

GSO Distinguished Service Awards are ultimately decided by the GSO Executive Council.  Each 
year a call is sent out to the GSO membership, all the graduate students at Stony Brook 
University, asking for people to nominate administrators, faculty and staff who have provided 
exceptional service to the graduate student community. The Executive Council then looks over 
the nominations and chooses who should get the award for that year.

Donna was nominated and chosen because of the exceptional service she's provided to graduate 
students.  The items she orders through Interlibrary borrowing are essential to helping graduate 
students complete their papers, reports, experiments, thesis, dissertations, etc. over the years that 
they are in graduate school and hopefully beyond. Without her support, graduate student projects 
would take longer and/or might be impossible to complete.

Congratulations to Donna from her colleagues in ILL , Reference and throughout  
the library.

 
TRENDSPOTTING ALERT:

The Library Services Committee announces a forum to be held on Tuesday, June 10, noon 
- 1:30.  This is to be held in Javits Room. 

Topic - Academic Libraries Electronic Data Services
Speaker - Jane Weintrop, Head of Electronic Data Services, Columbia University

As always, attendance is encouraged.  Bring your lunch while you learn and participate.

SAVE OUR SUNY - POSTERS:

If anyone would like UUP posters listing the consequences to SUNY of the proposed budget 
cuts, please see Dan Kinney ! 

NEW HIRES AND PROMOTIONS:



Celeste Hessler was promoted to an SL-3 position in the Music Library as the result of an 
internal Library recruitment, effective date 5/29/08.
The Southampton Librarian position has been filled by Darren Chase.  Darren began work on 
5/29/08.
All the best to them in their continuing careers !!

PHONE LIST UPDATE:

This list reflects some changes to staff; additions Jay Levenson (ILL) and Darren Chase 
(Director's Office + Southampton) and deletion of Connie Baker who is now working as a 
secretary in the School of Nursing.


